
Hannah More Primary School Newsletter   

24th February 2023

 Hello 

This morning we welcomed the Mayor of Bordeaux with several other representatives from Bordeaux. Bristol has 

been twinned with Bordeaux for 76 years and the group were keen to come and see similarities between our schools 

and schools in the Bordeaux area. The group were so impressed with the children and the way that they listened and 

engaged with the assembly. They loved the way that parents are welcomed in and enjoyed popping into the cooking 

class in the community room. They enjoyed talking to parents and hearing about life at Hannah More.  

Hopefully, you will have all seen the information about the Strike day on Thursday. There are some small changes, like 

Reception being able to come to school. The reason for this is that a different day means that staffing structures are 

slightly different. We are sorry that several year groups can’t be in school, but I have explained a bit about the reasons 

for the strike before.  

Reception – Open on Thursday 2nd March  

Year 1 – closed on Thursday 2nd March  

Year 2 – Open on Thursday 2nd March (trip to SS Great Britain) 

Year 3 – Open on Thursday 2nd March  

Year 4 – Closed on Thursday 2nd March 

Year 5 – Closed on Thursday 2nd March  

Year 6 – Open on Thursday 2nd March (trip to Neuroscience festival) 

 

There are two more strike days on the 15th and 16th of March. I will always try to give you as much information as I 

can.  

 

I am conscious that parents haven’t had the opportunity to come 

together for a parent voice session. We will have a parent voice session 

on Tuesday 28th February at 2.30 in the community room. The focus 

will be around communication with the following starting points:  

Are Termly planners useful?  

Have offensive language notes had an impact?  

What more can we do to improve communication?  

It would be great to see as many of you, and hear as many voices, as 

we can. 

Have a good weekend and we will see you next week.  

Kevin Hawkins 

Headteacher 





A brilliant visit from the Mayor of 

Bordeaux, along with 

representatives from Bristol and 

Bordeaux, during Celebration 

Assembly this week! 
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Rainbow letters from the session this week! 






